
From: Green, Ronald (MNR)  
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 2:08 PM 
To: Brad Thomson 
Cc: Head-Schraa, Toni (MNR); Colleen Gillis 
Subject: RE: Saugeen River Access Point Creel 

Hello Brad and Colleen, 

I have attached a presentation that describes our plan for the recreational angler survey and use of 
activity counters to augment this survey. 

We are hoping to get written permission from Brockton to put activity counters at two popular parking 
locations for anglers on Concession 2 Sdr as shown below. The location where the bridge is on 
Concession 2 sdr is part of our angling regulations that changed following the removal of the Truax Dam 
and we are interested in understanding usage following the change. The other location is in close 
proximity and anecdotal reports suggest moderate angling traffic. 

 



 

Thanks! 

Ronald Green 
Management Biologist | Upper Great Lakes Management Unit 
Ministry of Natural Resources | Ontario Public Service 
(519) 377-0431, ronald.green@ontario.ca 
2045 20th Avenue East – Unit 12 
Owen Sound, ON, N4K 5N3 

Please note: As part of providing accessible customer service, if you have any accommodation needs, 
require communication supports, or alternate formats please let me know. 

mailto:ronald.green@ontario.ca
https://www.ontario.ca/page/accessible-customer-service-policy

